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 January 28, 2024 
 
Dear Parents and Supporters of AEF: 
 
I am delighted to extend my warmest greetings to each of you, as the President of the Arcadia 
Educational Foundation (AEF). It is a privilege to lead an organization that is dedicated to 
enhancing education within the Arcadia Unified School District (AUSD). 
 
Our recent Installation Luncheon on October 16, with the theme 'Arcadia Unites for a Brighter 
Future,' was a resounding success. The collaboration between esteemed guests, including 
Arcadia City Council members, Arcadia Board of Education, AUSD superintendent, school 
principals, PTSA representatives, school clubs, and our generous AEF supporters, exemplifies 
the unity and commitment to empowering the next generation. Together, we are making a 
significant impact on the educational experience for AUSD students. 
 
As we reflect on our achievements, I want to express my gratitude. The successful school 
registration for the 2023-2024 academic year is truly appreciated. Your active participation in 
the Giving Tuesday Campaign and direct donations are contributing to our mission of 
providing equitable access to superior education. 
 
I am pleased to share that the Downtown Arcadia Holiday Fair was a tremendous success, 
thanks to the kind parents and the community for stopping by and inquiring about AEF. 
Additionally, we have launched a new AEF website, designed for ease of navigation and 
providing more helpful content to streamline the information you need. 
 
Looking ahead, we have exciting initiatives on the horizon. AEF will participate in the first-
ever Lunar Festival in Downtown Arcadia, providing an opportunity to connect with parents 
and friends within the community. Furthermore, our Summer School Program team is 
planning and implementing enriching experiences for our students. 
 
I want to express my heartfelt appreciation for the unwavering dedication of each member of 
the Arcadia Educational Foundation. Together, we can continue our mission to create positive 
transformations in lives through the lens of education. Your commitment and support are 
instrumental in ensuring a brighter future for the students of AUSD. 
 
Thank you for being an essential part of our journey. 
 
Sincerely,  

 
Selam Wong 
President | Arcadia Educational Foundation 

 


